ADEQ

A R K A N S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

August 2, 2012

CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (91 7199 9991 7030 4905 2251)

Tia Clemons

TriState Transportation, Inc.
4673 Hwy 36 W

Searcy, AR 72143

Re:  Industrial Stormwater Permit, TriState Transportation, Inc. in Searcy, AR
Dear Ms. Clemons:

The Department is in receipt of the correspondence regarding the industrial activities that take
place at TriState Transportation, Inc. in Searcy, AR. Based on the provided information, the
Department requests that your facility obtain coverage under the Industrial Stormwater General
Permit ARRO00000. Please apply for permit coverage by close of business on August 23,
2012. A Notice of Intent, Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan Template, and copy of the
ARRO000000 permit can be obtained from the following website:

http://www.adeq.state.ar.us/water/branch permits/eeneral permits/stormwater/industrial/industrial.htm

We appreciate you being very cooperative throughout this decision process. If you have any
further questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0619 or by
email at rose(@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,

Lol M

Brenden Rose, E.I.
General Permits Section
Water Division

cc: Electronic Filing
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